
   
  

 
  
 
 

 

 
 

 

I would like to begin my newsletter this week by thanking all those parents who came to Parents’ Evening on 

Wednesday and who offer their overwhelming support for our wonderful school. In the last half term, we have had it 

confirmed by our monitoring and support team from Lancashire, that school is making very good progress in 

addressing the issues raised by Ofsted last year. We continue to work incredibly hard to provide an invaluable all-

round education for your children. As always, please contact school if you have any worries or concerns and we will 

make every effort to address or resolve them.  
 
Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 
Congratulations to Matthew Gordon in Y1 who won my Good Manners award last week. Matthew is a quiet member 
of our school family who shows great manners and respect to adults and the children he learns alongside.Well done 
Matthew, we are very proud of you- keep your light shining! 
 
 

Solar Suitcase Lent Appeal 
Thank you to all those children, parents and staff who donated toys, games or cakes to help buy a Solar Suitcase. We 
are delighted to announce that together we raised nearly £300.00 which is wonderful and should enable us to buy a 
suitcase and deliver it to  the best location possible helping light to shine in another part of the world.  
 

Teachers to Parents 
Please note that there is a new security measure added to our texting service. This is to ensure that you are receiving 
legitimate text messages. This is another measure we are using to help reassure you of the safety and wellbeing of 
your child. You can click on the link within the message to check that it has genuinely been sent from our school.                                      
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
                                                                                    

   

                                                                                            Reminders: 
Easter Activity Day – Monday 26th March  
Easter Around the World Celebration Service – Tuesday 27th March - 9:30am 
Easter Egg and Bonnets competition –Tuesday 27th March - all entries will be 
judged and prizes awarded. 
School reopens after Easter at 8:55am on Thursday 5th April  
 

 May you all have a very happy and peaceful Easter, 
                                                                                                                C M Seagrave  
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Our theme this half term is JUSTICE 
 
 

 

It’s been another great week for sport at Lea… 
A big Well done to the children who took part in the Orienteering 

competition last week: we came 6th out of all the local schools, which 
was a great achievement. 

A group of Y3/4 children also took part in a Health and wellbeing 
activity afternoon with PNE on Tuesday. 

Congratulations also to the football team who won 2:0 against our 
neighbouring school, Cottam Primary, last Friday.  

 
 

Lea’s Got Talent! 
The PTA are organising a Talent show 
for our children, to take place at Lea 

club after half term (date to be 
confirmed).  

If your child would like to take part, 
we will provide an 

information/application sheet, after 
the holidays, but for now, they can be 
kept very busy perfecting their talent 

over the Easter break.  


